Dianne Boisvert

From: Eric Primack <eric@smarterglass.com>
Sent: September 07, 2021 8:38 AM

To: Katelyn E. Sullivan

Cc: Dianne Boisvert

Subject: [Ext]Re: 30 Winter

external e-mail use caution opening
Yes, confirmed

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

>O0n Sep 7, 2021, at 8:36 AM, Katelyn E. Sullivan <KESullivan@cityofnewburyport.com> wrote:
>

> Hi Eric-

>

> | am copying our office coordinator. Please confirm for her that you want to move your agenda items to the following
dates:

>

>9/23 NHC meeting and the 9/28 ZBA meeting

>

> Thanks,

> Katelyn




